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New High Chair Regulations Effective June 19, 2019
A new federal standard (ATSM F404-18) was approved by the Consumer Product Safety Commission to improve 
the safety of high chairs in the United States.  This regulation went into effect on all high chairs manufactured or 
imported after June 19, 2019.

All Adcraft high chairs are complaint with ASTM Standards

All high chairs meet the following standards:

ACTIVE THREE-POINT RESTRAINT
An active three-point  
restraint system is required

PERMANENT T-BAR RESTRAINT
T-Bar remains in a  
fixed position at all times

WARNING LABELS
A warning label that communicates 
hazards is clearly visible to the consumer

HIGH CHAIR STABILITY
Chairs have rearward stability and do not 
tip over when pulled forward, backward or 
sideways by specified force
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